
 
 

Mailing Address:  T 706-721-4997 

1120 15th Street   

Augusta, Georgia 30912 F 706-721-5150 

June 7, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 

Dr. Gordon Miller has made an educational contribution to the Division of Cardiology at 
Augusta University.  His express wishes are that these funds will be used for the educational 
and research interests to assist students, residents, and faculty to advance their clinical 
knowledge and skills to advance the care of patients in all geographic areas. 
 
 
 
 
Sherry Brown 
Business Manager, Division of Cardiology 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


